
February 1~, 2003

Caddy for the Hole
]\,fr. Bob CAnTul.
P.O. Box 426
Palm Springs, CA 92263

Hello Bob,

Thank you for being a part of the 15th Annual Frank Sinatra Celebrity Invitational. Our
event is first class and having "Caddy for the Hole" involved assures our guests ()f <l "One
of a Kind" experience

We appreciate your Lclp in making the 2003 tournament a success. I look forward 10 a
continued partnership with The Frank Sinatra Celebrity Invitational and Caddy for thr
Hole for many years to come.

Thank you again,

Jim Curtis
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